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Clean Wisconsin Action Fund Endorses Mandela Barnes for U.S. Senate 
 

Madison, Wis. — Today, the Clean Wisconsin Action Fund proudly announces its endorsement of 
Mandela Barnes in his election bid to represent Wisconsin in the United States Senate.  

During his tenure as Wisconsin’s Lieutenant Governor, Barnes served as Chair of the Governor’s Task 
Force on Climate Change where he led a wide coalition of bipartisan interests to put forth a 
comprehensive policy plan for tackling climate change in Wisconsin. His leadership proved essential 
to the task force’s success.  

“The latest Marquette Law School Poll showed nearly 70% of Wisconsin voters are concerned about 
climate change, and many listed it as their greatest concern going into the November election. 
Without question, it is the most significant threat facing our long-term future, and it’s time Wisconsin 
has two senators who not only acknowledge that fact but have the political courage to address it,” 
said Board Chair Gary Goyke. “Mandela is a thoughtful, intelligent leader with a proven record, and 
Wisconsin needs him in the U.S. Senate.” 

The Clean Wisconsin Action Fund encourages Wisconsin voters to cast their ballot for Mandela 
Barnes for U.S. Senate in the November 8 election.  

### 

A nonpartisan environmental advocacy organization, the Clean Wisconsin Action Fund protects 
Wisconsin’s clean water, air and climate. The Action Fund works tirelessly to be sure that elected 

officials and decision-makers know just how important these issues are to our thousands of members 
across Wisconsin. www.cwactionfund.org. 

 

 


